
 
Family Event 
ǄǄǄǄ 

Elementary and Middle 
School families are      
invited to join us on   
February 7th at 6PM in 
the clubhouse of 

Parkview Gardens.  We 
will have food, family   
fellowship and make and 
take resources as well as 
Valentine craft activities. 

 

Reminder: 
 

ŸFebruary 8th is a 
12:30PM dismissal day. 

 
ŸFebruary 8th 3-7PM is 
Parent | Teacher       
Conferences. 

 
ŸFebruary 9th there is 
no school for students. 

Professional                 
Development for     
teachers. 

 
 

A complete revised     
calendar can be found on 
the front page of the 

school website under the 
tab  labelled ñCalendarò. 

February 2018 
 

The Power of the Spoken Word 
 
Every year, on January 1

st
, I contemplate what I want to do 

differently.   I create lists of self-improvement tasks:  eat 
healthier, read more, be more active, learn a new           
language,  etc.    I rush around and purchase equipment, 
books, and organic foods ï anything that is going to make 
my new ñresolutionò easier to accomplish. 
This year was no different.  On January 1, 2018, I sat 
watching a Twilight Zone marathon on television and wrote 
my list.  There were no new ideas or ambitions; perhaps I 
worded items differently but the concepts and tasks were 
the same.  Then, I stopped mid-word and asked myself, 
ñWhat do you really want?ò  The answer:  To inspire our 
ñkidsò to believe in themselveséto know that they are     
valuable contributors.   
This was the first year that I wanted something that was 
outside of myself and far greater than myself; and,         
although I like to believe that I am the modern version of 
Wonder Woman (without the gold cuffs and enhanced 
powers), this was a mammoth ñresolutionò.    So I decided 
to take small, continuous steps to the ultimate goal by    
using nothing more than my words. 
Words can empower us, inspire us, and propel us toward 
success.  In the movie The Help, the maid Aibileen        
reminds her charge that she (the little girl) is ñkindé
smartéand important.ò   She recites the words  with the 
child several times a day in hopes that the child will        
internalize the concepts and grow into their realization.  
That is what we must do for our children.  Remind them of 
their power, their beauty, and their place in the world ï 
through words. 
Now, words without works are exercises in futility, but the 
words carry authority, shape thoughts, spur action, and 
mold a sense of self.  So for 2018, there is only one item 
on my ñresolutionò list:  To be thoughtful and to use my 
words to create and inspire - because every child needs 
that kindness. 

 
Dr. Barbara A. Johnson | Superintendent 



Band 

 

 
   

 

On Saturday, January 13th our Eagle 
Band attended All-District auditions.      
Thirteen students placed and are now   
invited to participate in the district event on 
Feb 2nd-3rd. 
Pictured: All District Students and their 
chairs 
Front row:  Rebekah Godfrey- 24th Chair 
Clarinet, Symphonic, Hannah Roldan- 3rd 
Alternate Alto Saxophone, Kathryn Trent- 
11th Chair Clarinet, Concert , Amber     
Maliangos- 24th Chair Clarinet, Concert, 
Natalie Cheyne- 14th Chair Clarinet,   
Symphonic , Ms. Crouch. 
 
Back row:  Abigail Swanson- 18th Chair 
Clarinet, Symphonic, Katrina Carrera-5th 
Clarinet Alternate, Samuel Godfrey- 1st 
Chair Percussion, Concert, Ian Lower- 7th 
Chair Percussion, Concert, Damon Sawyer
- 2nd Alternate Tenor Saxophone,        
Benjamin Roberts- 2nd Chair Trumpet, 
Symphonic . 
 
Not pictured: Tabitha Hall- 7th Chair Flute, 
Concert , Ronny Carricato- 1st Chair 
French Horn, Junior Concert Band. 

Community Engagement 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Despite the snow and mud, we held our ground breaking 
ceremony for the ñBirdhouse Buildò.  The Farmville Area 
Habitat for Humanity, in partnership with the Eagles of 
Prince Edward County Public Schools, and the Falcons of 
Fuqua School are excited to get dirty together and provide  
a home for this Prince Edward County family. 

 

FREE Parent Class 

A new series of Free Microsoft Word  

classes for parents begin on February 

22nd.  There are only twenty slots     

available so please reserve yours with 

Mrs. Robbins soon.  

melissa.robbins@pecps.k12.va.us. 


